QEJ.A. Woollam
NEW LOADING DOCK COMPLETED

Our temporary loading dock on south 7™ street is now closed. Construction of the new
loading dock is now complete and open for pick up / delivery. The new dock is
located on the southwest side of the building and access is provided through our main
enfrance as shown below. Our dock hours are 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM.
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